Sunflower Class

Autumn 2 Newsletter

2021 - 2022



Sunflower Class Staff











Jo

stv Katherine

Sharor

Heather

Welcome

A warm welcome back to term 2. We hope you had a restful half term holiday.

We are so excited for a busy, fun filled term as we look forward to lots of learning and the festive season and all that will bring.

This term our book is...



Curriculum

This term our theme is 'Stepping through time' and our story is Stone Age Boy. We have some exciting activities to help us understand our past. We look forward to celebrating Diwali and Bonfire Night and then, of course, we will use The Nativity to learn why we celebrate Christmas. We will then be throwing ourselves into all the glitter and shimmer that we all love at this time of year.

In Science we will be exploring plants and what they need to grow, making predictions, testing and recording our findings. We will be observing the seasonal changes we see around us at this time of year too.

In PSHE we will learn about what makes a good friend and what is kind and unkind behaviour.

Whole School Diary Dates

22 nd Nov	Training Day – School
	Closed to Pupils
24 th Nov	Covid Vaccinations 12 to
	15 year olds
10 th Dec	National Christmas jumper
	day £1 donation
14 th Dec	Ideal School Meals –
	Christmas Lunch
17 th Dec	End of Term
5 th Jan	Start of Term

Key Class information

Monday - we love to share any weekend news. Please add this to Tapestry to share with the class!

Wednesday – we will enjoy Performing Arts with Hilary and Food and Nutrition with Alison.

Thursday – Forest School: please ensure pupils have appropriate clothing for outside learning.

Please continue to send in a daily snack and drink for mid-morning.

Keeping in touch

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child. We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update. Don't forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home.

Any absence, or to notify us of a medical appointment, please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk

Any general enquiries, please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk